
PHOTO/VIDEO PERMISSION
Please check one of the following choices:

  �YES, I give permission for my child’s photo/image to be used for school, non-profit purposes, including
 school newsletters, school websites, Channel 19, school social media pages and local newspapers.

  �NO,  I do not give permission for my child’s photo/image to be used for school, non-profit purposes,
including school newsletters, school websites, Channel 19, school social media pages and local newspapers.

Student’s Name___________________________________________School:________________________________ 

Teacher________________________________  Grade:________

Name of Parent/Guardian:_________________________________________________________________________
     (please print)

8/20

q

q

Your permission remains in effect through September 30, 2021 unless you 
provide written notice that you would like to revoke your permission.

(please print)

Signature of Parent/Guardian:__________________________________________________ Date:_______________

For nearly 30 years, the district has published photographs and video images of students to share and 
promote student achievements, awards and special events. Photos and stories appear in the district 
calendar, newsletter and area newspapers, as well as video appearances on cable Channel 19. Photo 
galleries celebrate triumphs and depict events on district websites and school social media pages. (See 
reverse side for examples.)

Pursuant to law, Pemberton Township Schools will not release any photos, images or personal  
information relating to your child without your permission. It is essential, therefore, that you read 
the following statements carefully and check the appropriate box for the 2020-2021 school year.
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Parent/Guardian Photo Consent Form




